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1. Rather then take in parts of Durack and O'Connor the new division should focus on
eastern parts of Perth and the Metropolitain area that way Durack can shed the rest
of the parts of the City of Swan uniting it in less divisions then is current and thus
reducing the crossing of Metropolitain/Regional boundaries from 3 divisions to 1 so
Canning is the only division that needs to.

2. Forrest and O'Connor do not need any changes as they are already at quota.
3. While Moore is at quota also adding in Karrinyup from Curtain and then shedding

voters to Cowan is a better option then what I suggested in my revised
redistribution.

4. It would be better for Fremantle to simply take in Bicton along the Stock Road from
Tangey thereby bringing Tangey to quota and then Fremantle can shed everything
east of the Kwinana Freeway to Burt.
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